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 Michael Storm COMMNT2016/2312/P 03/06/2016  14:15:01 From the photos online that accompanied this application, there is an even-larger tank five doors away 

at 74 Parkway. I fail to understand why Camden would object to this particular application when I have 

not seen the the tanks on the neighbouring buildings have been approved by the council or any 

enforcement or retrospective planning application for number 74. I therefore fully support this 

application.

22 Ashbourne Ave

NW11 0DR

 MK COMMEMP

ER

2016/2312/P 02/06/2016  17:05:27 Thgis application should be approved. Camden Council have recently constructed a huge water tank 

and covered it with ugly white cladding at 27 MORNINGTON CRESCENT,NW1 7RE.

This can be seen from the street in Mornington Place and also from Albert Street.

This matter was reported to Ms Angela Ryan of Camden Enforcement Team, but she refused to deal 

with matter as a formal enforcement case, although she was so concerned about the small tank at this 

property although it cannot be seen from the street.

84 PARKWAY
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